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Water & Sewer Main replacement 
on Veterans Boulevard 

 
(Kahnawake – 22, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2018) The Capital Unit of 
the Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform all 
Kahnawa’kehró:non that construction work to replace water and sewer 
mains in the Veterans Boulevard area will commence tomorrow 
(Wednesday), May 23, 2018, weather permitting. 
 
Homeowners will have access to water and sewer services throughout 
the project, and will be temporarily supplied with an above ground 
water distribution system as required. 
 
Upon completion of these works, the roadbase will be reconstructed 
and a new asphalt surface will be installed. 
 

 
 
Detours will be erected regarding road closures, however residents in 
the immediate work areas will have access to their homes. 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated and we 
apologize for the temporary inconvenience.  If further information is 
required, please contact the Technical Services Office at  450-635-
1016. 
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